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Professor of Pediatrics at Perelman School of Medicine, University of Pennsylvania

Director Neonatal Point of Care Ultrasound Program, Children’s Hospital of Philadelphia



Dear colleagues

It is our great pleasure to invite you to the «first Swiss masterclass in neonatal 

point-of-care ultrasound» with Professor Maria Fraga, supported by CHIESI. 

Professor Fraga is an international expert in the field of neonatal point of care 

ultrasound (POCUS) and the director of the point of care ultrasound program at 

The Children’s Hospital of Philadelphia. 

This masterclass focuses on neonatal applications of lung ultrasound including 

ultrasound guided surfactant replacement. Furthermore, the course is intended 

to teach useful POCUS skills for neonatologists like ultrasound guided vascular 

access and procedural ultrasound.  

We are very happy to have the participation of such a well known international 

expert. The course is free of charge and open to all Swiss NICUs. Please register  

online until May 1st. 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to Lucerne soon!

Kind regards

Prof Martin Stocker, MD             Annique Weise-Roggen, MD 

Catherine Chevalier, RN

CHIESI SA



Program
Thursday, May 23th, 14:00 – 17:00

14:00 Welcome

14:05 Neonatal Lung Ultrasound: Basics, RDS and Surfactant Replacement

14:50 Ultrasound guided vascular access 

15:35 Coffee-Break

16:00 Procedural Ultrasound: what the neonatologist should know

16:45 Question and Answer

17:00 End of course

With the friendly support of

Speaker



General information

Registration

▪ Please register by May 1, 2024 via 

luks.ch/neonatal-ultrasound

Participation fee

▪ The event is free of charge and open to all 

Swiss NICUs

Location

▪ Lucerne Cantonal Hospital

Women’s Hospital

Building 21, Room E75/76 (Schulung 2 EG), 

Ground floor level A

Kinderspital Zentralschweiz | Spitalstrasse | 6000 Luzern 16

Telefon 041 205 69 56 | simone.mueller@luks.ch | luks.ch/kidz

Rechtsträger für den Betrieb des Kinderspitals Zentralschweiz ist die LUKS Spitalbetriebe AG3
7
5
6
4
3

https://www.luks.ch/veranstaltungen/first-swiss-masterclass-neonatal-ultrasound

	Folie 1
	Folie 2
	Folie 3
	Folie 4

